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Atkins, Caelan

From: Robert Milner < >
Sent: 26 July 2023 10:53
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Re: Aquind interconnector

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear sir/madam, 
 
I have been informed of many discrepancies and follies of the proposed Aquind interconnector  project by my local 
council of Portsmouth and I find myself writing to you once again to plead with you to please stop this unnecessary 
scheme which will have no benefit to the people of Portsmouth and surrounding areas as well as those areas and 
people who will be affected on the French side. 
 
At a time when we are looking to protect our environment, I see no point in destroying the green lung of 
Portsmouth which is already at bursting point. 
Please for the benefit of us and our kids and grandkids future stop this destructive project for once and for all. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Robert Milner 
 
On Wed, 14 Jun 2023 at 11:51, Robert Milner  wrote: 
This is the umpteenth time I am writing to express my opposition to this unnecessary and destructive project. 
It will be of no benefit to the people of Portsmouth and surrounding areas and will reek havoc on the environment. 
Please stop this travesty of an idea now. 
Please STOP Aquind. 
Yours sincerely 
Robert Milner 
 




